
 

  

Coming up…  

17th-28th May 2021 Virtual Parents’ 

Evening 

19th May Shakespeare Workshop in 

Carne and Readymoney 

20th May Special Menu (all around the 

world) 

28th May Last day of term (normal 

finish time) 

10th June Learning Together 

sessions start for new EYFS 

11th June Class photos and leavers 

15th June Y1 Hearing Tests (only 

children who need to be rechecked) 

28th June INSET day 

30th June Sports Day 

1st July Virtual Induction meeting for 

new parents 

 

 

 

This Week’s Top Five are… 

 

5th Blue Perrett (Scarlett) 

4th Cheese Ward (Hugh) 

3rd Pink Slick (Lowenna) 

2nd Scott Domino (Isaac) 

1st Fee Von Rock (Orlaith) 

 

Remember to keep rockin’ to 

get to the top five next week! 

Changes to our bubbles 

Now that covid numbers are consistently falling locally 

we’re going to slightly relax our bubbles into two 

rather than three groups. Readymoney and Carne will 

remain in an upper KS2 bubble while Lantic, Cannis, 

Gribben and Coombe will come together.  

This will mean that we only have to teach phonics once 

a day, that the children can play with a wider group of 

friends, that lunch and break-times can be slightly 

longer (a frequent request from children!) and that the 

Lantic children can start mixing with a bigger group 

ready for September.  

PE Kits 

Just a reminder that all children need a PE kit in 

school now.  

Virtual Parents’ Evenings 

We’re holding phone calls and Zoom meetings over 

the next couple of weeks. Please make sure you have 

signed up via E-Schools to speak to your child’s 

teacher.  

Projects 

Our summer projects are now in full swing with all 

children working on Art, Craft and Design. Later in the 

term the children will be knitting, sewing, weaving and 

making cross-stitch pictures. If you’ve joined the 

leagues of lockdown crafters and you’d be happy to 

help out please speak to your child’s teacher who can 

tell you when these sessions are coming up.  

Chicken News 

The children are so excited to spend time with the 

chicken and her three beautiful chicks on the field! 

They are becoming much more confident and 

accustomed to our noisy play. The children have 

chosen names for them and we’ll be voting on Monday 

to pick the final three!  
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